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Welcome Back!  

Welcome to the March edition 

of the Presentation Newsletter. 

Weôve seen the slopes, Berlin, 

success on the pitches and ex-

citing times in the classroom. 

We hope you enjoy catching up 

with it all.  

Karen Roche grabbed the headlines this month as she became a member of  the 

first Wexford Junior Council, and one of the first in Ireland. The 5th year stu-

dentôs exploits were covered on a local and national level, as students from the 

town discussed the issues of the day.  

As chairperson of the Junior Council for the Wexford and Bridgetown area Ka-

ren feels that politicians should focus more on listening to the youth of Ireland.  

ñIôll be eligible to vote next year, and before I joined the council I had no idea 

how the process worked. Iôd love to see politicians come to meet fifth and sixth 

year students.ò  

Karen says that they also want to help with issues like the homeless crisis and 

care for the elderly by getting schools involved and students to volunteer ï 

something thatôs already happening, but to roll it out on a larger, more connect-

ed scale.  

Karen says that she wants to be the voice for her classmates and other young 

people and one of the main skills you need to do that is confidence, leadership, 

and to be a good communicator.  

óIôd Love To See Politicians Reach 

Out To Studentsô 

Our Senior Camogie Players Who 

Had A Fantastic Campaign  



Principalôs Address 

5th Year  

Subject Fair 
On Tuesday 28th February second year prefects, sixth year prefects & sixth 

year subject ambassadors organised our first ever "Student Subject Fair".  

The aim of it was to give next years 5th years an opportunity to talk to 6th 

year students about their specific subjects, in order to help them decide on 

what option subjects they'd like to do for their Leaving Certificate. It was a 

great success & all the students benefited from it.  

A huge thank you to everyone involved from Ms Kinsella & Ms B Murphy.   

A fantastic idea resulted in a very informative & educational afternoon!  

It is now an extremely busy time in school, students prepare for orals, practicals and project work 

for their exams. We wish them all continued success.  

We say hard luck to our camogie teams, but are very proud of their run this year, well done to all.  

Two trips took place since the last newsletterðto Berlin for 2nd years and Italy skiing for the Tran-

sition years. Both trips were great successes and students were very well behaved, as always, on 

both trips.  

The behaviour of the students on our trip to Berlin was so impressive that we have received an 

email of compliment, praising the excellent manners and responsibility of the girls, which is de-

sired, promoted, positive behaviour that we wish to see in our young girls. I would like to thank the 

teachers for travelling with the students and the Parents/Guardians for allowing your daughter to 

travel on these trips.  

Thank you to all the students and teachers involved in both Literacy Week and Seachtain na 

Gaeilge. Well done to the senior prefects and their teachers for organising our first ever "Student 

Subject Fair". 

On a more serious note, can I take this opportunity to remind Parents/Guardians, and students, 

that entry for students is only on Groganôs Road. For any one driving into school, can I ask that you 

please take your speed slowly as students and teachers are often walking through the grounds of 

the school.  

Finally, as Easter approaches fast, I thank everyone for their continued hard work on behalf of the 

school. I encourage students to put their heads down in final preparation for exams, awards etc. 

your hard work will pay off in the end.   

Please take the time to read our newsletter, which is just a snapshot of what goes on here in 

Presentation Wexford. Thank you Mr Gaynor and your reporters.  

Yours,  

William Ryan  


